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LA JOLLA ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 
Vancouver, B.C., Canada – September 30, 2016 – La Jolla Capital Inc. ("La Jolla" or the 
"Company") announces that the board of directors of the Company has appointed Adam Sung 
Kim Ltd., Chartered Professional Accountants as the Company’s new auditor, replacing BDO 
Canada LLP, Chartered Accountants.  The Company has filed a Notice of Change of Auditors in 
respect of this change under its profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 

 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
La Jolla Capital Inc.  
Telephone: (604) 687-2038  
Email: amanthindal@gmail.com 
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